
In addition, at the company-wide Start Up Meeting, the president gave a speech 
for the new year and presented SH Awards to employees who have contributed to
 the community through external activities and to cooperating companies that have given 
significant support to our solutions business.

Summary of the  Start Up Meeting

We look forward to your continued support of Shintec Hozumi.

　　▲ Cherry Blossoms on the premises of the head office

March 2022

Welcoming Ceremony and Start Up Meeting held

　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. held its 2022 welcoming ceremony at its head office
(Miyoshi City, Aichi Prefecture), 1 April. This year, 16 new employees have joined the
company. At the welcoming ceremony, President Hisashi Kato and our company’s
executives attended and delivered a message to the new employees.

We promote RX (Robotics Transformation) × DX (Digital Transformation),
which is a combination of robotics and digital technology, and develop a
solution business that is close to our customers with user-friendly robots
and systems that are easier and provide a greater sense of familiarity. We
will continue to further contribute to our customers, communities and
society.
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